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Dear Mr Hoban, 

Thank you for at last answering my email. 

Your attitude comes as no surprise after all this time of ineffective processing of my 
representations; at least it is now abundantly clear that your loyalties do not lie with your 
constituents. 

To say I am disappointed would be a gross understatem_.e_.n_t_,_.as_.y_o._u_._.h_av_e._.su_ccessfully put the final 
nail in the Tory coffin when it comes to any votes from L ............... C_£.d_e_._.A_ ............... !. 

It looks distinctly as though you have lost sight of right and wrong, perhaps blinded by ambition, 
and your response does much to explain why this case has become so protracted. It is not going 
to disappear, Mr Hobart, you can rest assured on that. As with the other bodies involved, you 
need to remember that it is juries that dispense justice, not MPs, judges, lawyers or the police, 
although we, the public, might look to them for assistance in getting it. 

This is a most serious case of blatant euthanasia on your very doorstep, Mr Hoban, where the 
evidence could not be more compelling, and yet, as my representative in Parliament, you are 
prepared to sit on the fence and do nothing. Not a pretty sight, and not one that will be easily 
forgotten. 

I cannot imagine in a million years what good you think it would do by writing to the NHS Trust. All 
that was done years ago to no avail, even whistle-blowing nurses failed in their quest to have this 
matter investigated properly, and the Trust has completed at least one periodic reshuffle since all 
this happened. 

I’m afraid the few remaining vestiges of confidence I ever had in the motives of Tory politicians 
have fast disappeared. 

Charles Stewart-Farthing 

_.C.~r!e.s.S.t.ew.a~:Ya_~.hi." .rig, Esq 

Code A 
12 March 2010 
Thank you for contacting me about the problems at Gosport Hospital. 
While I sympathise with your concerns and am aware of the worlTing developments at the hospital, 
I am unable to commit the Conservative PaW to a public enquiry in this instance. The General 
Medical Council panel have to be strictly neutral in these instances and I do not think the evidence 
exists to hold a veu expensive public enquiry at a time of financial difficulties. 
Rather titan sign the Early Day Motion, I would be pleased to raise your concerns with Ursula 
Ward, Chief Executive of Portsmouth Hospitals NHS Trust, so that she is aware o:f the strength of 
feeling on this issue. I shall, of course, forward you aw replies ttmt I may receive. 
Once again, thank you for taking the time to contact me. 
Yours sincerely 


